
 

 

 
 
 
 
July 31, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Linda Thisted 
Coalition for Equitable Community Development 
Email: linda@socraticmedia.com    
 
RE: 15-FOIA-146 Video – 7/22/2015 Metra Board Meeting 
 
Dear Ms. Thisted: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On July 24, 2015, we received your request for a video of the portion of the meeting that included your 
testimony and the board members' responses.  In a subsequent email on July 28th, you also requested the 
part of the board meeting video that included the presentation and discussion of the smart phone app to 
create a "virtual" Ventra card (“Request”).   
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with a link to Metra’s website where you may 
access the requested video in its entirety: 

http://metrarail.com/metra/en/home/about_metra/leadership/board_meeting_information.html 
 
If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 


